
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 
The Town and Country Planning (Local Development Plan) (Wales) Regulations 2005 (as 

amended) 
 

Notice of Consultation on the Matters Arising Changes to a Local Development Plan  

Anglesey and Gwynedd Joint Local Development Plan  
 

 
The Anglesey and Gwynedd Joint Local Development Plan (LDP) is currently undergoing Examination. The 
Councils are consulting on a number of proposed changes that have mainly emerged as a result of matters 
arising during hearing sessions of the Examination. The proposed changes relate to elements of the LDP’s 
written statement and proposals maps and are set out in a Schedule of Matters Arising Changes (NMC).  The 
consultation period takes place from Thursday 26 January until midnight 9 March 2017.  
 
Copies of the Schedule of Matters Arising Changes, as well as the Sustainability Appraisal (SA) (including a 
Strategic Environmental Assessment) of the NMC and Habitat Regulation Assessment (HRA) NMC are available 
for public inspection at all public libraries in Anglesey and Gwynedd; Siop Gwynedd (Caernarfon, Pwllheli and 
Dolgellau; main Council Offices, Llangefni; and Joint Planning Policy Unit’s office, 1

st
 Floor Bangor City Council 

Offices, Ffordd Gwynedd, Bangor LL57 1DT. 
 
The document is also available on each Council’s website at www.anglesey.gov.uk/ldp and 
www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/ldp .  
 
Representations (preferably using the comments form) in respect of the Matters Arising Changes, SA NMC and 
HRA NMC should be sent in writing to the Joint Planning Policy Unit’s office, 1

st
 Floor Bangor City Council 

Offices, Ffordd Gwynedd, Bangor LL57 1DT or via e-mail to planningpolicy@gwynedd.llyw.cymru no later than 
midnight on Thursday 9 March 2017.  
 
Representations at this stage must only relate to the Matters Arising Changes. They should not propose 
further changes to the original LDP. Any such representation will be disregarded as they should have been 
made during the earlier stages of Plan preparation. Please note that all representations will be made available 
for public inspection and cannot be treated as confidential. 
 
A form for making representations is available from the above address or on line at www.anglesey.gov.uk/ldp 
or www.gwynedd.llyw.cymru/ldp  
 
Representations made in accordance with this notice (i.e. ‘duly made’) will be considered by the Examination 
Inspectors. 
 
Further information can be obtained from: Joint Planning Policy Unit, 1st Floor Bangor City Council Offices, 
Ffordd Gwynedd, Bangor LL57 1DT  01286 685003/ / 01286 679668 or planningpolicy@gwynedd.llyw.cymru  
 

Dafydd W Williams, Head Regulatory 

Department, Gwynedd Council 

 

Dylan J Williams, Head of Regulation and Economic 

Development, Isle of Anglesey County Council 
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